Penrith Valley School
Lot 3, Werrington Road
WERRINGTON NSW 2747
Phone: 9623 7532
Fax: 9673 2543
Email: penrithvilc-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parents/Carers,

As of Monday 25 May 2020, Penrith Valley School will be returning to face-to-face learning full
time. All our school activities and operations will be in line with the Australian Health Protection
Principal Committee (AHPPC) and NSW Health guidelines. All staff and students who are on-site
must adhere to the following:

. Social distancing (1.5m) at all times

. Regularly washing hands- hand sanitiser is provided in every room

. Avoiding sharing drinks or food

. Coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately.

ATTENDANCE

All students are required to return to school 5 days per week unless:

. They have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to
an ongoing medical condition

. They are currently unwell. If your child is unwell, DO NOT send them to school. If they are
unwell at school you or your nominated emergency contact will need to collect them
immediately.

SCHOOL OPERATIONS

. To ensure that the school is following NSW Health protocols, the school bus bay will be for

‘kiss and drop’ only. Parents/Carers and transport drivers are NOT permitted to exit their
vehicle until they have left the school grounds.

. External school visitors are not permitted unless cleared by the Principal. All meetings and
essential conversations will take place via telephone or video conference until further notice.
. Teachers will commence teaching face-to-face units of work as per normal operations.

Some school activities are still prohibited including all WORK EXPERIENCE and INCURSIONS
AND EXCURSIONS.
. Sport and physical activity will be conducted at school in a manner that maintains the
guidelines from the AHPPC and NSW Health.
Students with a school laptop MUST BRING it daily for lessons.

If you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 96237532 or
via email at penrithvic-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au.

Warmest regards,

Jacqui Dahl
Principal (Relieving)
Penrith Valley School
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